
October Meeting Highlights 

• THAT the municipality sign only a 1-year agreement 

for household waste bins and recycling to be 

supplied by Greenland Waste Management outside 

of the gates of the Central Regional Landfill.  

• THAT Councillors Odelein and Kiland be appointed 

voting delegates for the SARM midterm convention.  

• THAT the November regular meeting date be 

changed to November 20,2019.  

• THAT Reeve Kryzanowski, Councillors Odelein, 

Closson, Kiland, Anderson and the Administrator 

attend the SARM Midterm Convention in Regina 

from November 12 -14, 2019.  

•   WHEREAS the Post Office in Hendon currently has a 

post-mistress will be starting her retirement in the 

new year; AND WHEREAS the RM wishes for Canada 

Post to continue services at that outlet; BE IT 

RESLOVED THAT Canada Post commence with a post 

for staffing at regular outlet hours for the Hendon 

Post office.  

• THAT the Hendon Well monthly report be accepted 

as presented and filed.  



• THAT the municipality donate $5,000 to the North 

East Outreach and Support Services for their growth 

initiatives.  

• THAT any scrape bridge material from Division 2 be 

disposed of by Malcolm Evans.  


